
 

 

 

BCSPL 2009 BOYS COACHING UPDATE  

CO HEAD COACHES: PAUL 
BAHIA & MARK JONES 
 

Surrey FC is excited to announce the appointment of Co-Head 

Coach, Mark Jones who will be coaching alongside Technical 

Director, Paul Bahia for our 2009 intake BCSPL boys’ 

team. Mark Jones, a Canadian Soccer National B Licensed coach, 

brings a wealth of experience as a coach, player, and proud parent 

of four children to Surrey Football Club. Mark has coached in 

grassroots, select, adult premier, and has also been an assistant coach at the BCSPL level 

in recent seasons. As a player Mark played as a youth player in England at the Arsenal 

Academy prior to being awarded a full soccer scholarship to NCAA Division 1, University 

of Wisconsin-Madison. As a club we are thrilled to have Mark join our team, not only with 

his wealth of experience in the beautiful game, but also his passion for helping players 

reach their potential on and off the field. Mark's passion and commitment to the 

development of players aligns very well with our club’s player first philosophy. “When the 

opportunity came up to work with Paul Bahia and Surrey FC it was, as we say, a no-brainer. 

Paul is a progressive coach, who has an excellent reputation for his on-field training, and 

development of players. The prospect of working with him and Surrey FC excited me a 

great deal and, most importantly, will provide me with the chance to positively influence 

young kids through the game of soccer,” commented Coach Mark Jones. Surrey Football 

Club is looking forward to kicking off our BCSPL evaluations in mid-February, and hope to 

continue developing players up the player pathway.  
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